
 SPECIAL NOTICE

Please be advised that the BOA will not have enough members to have a quorum for the

September 6th meeting; so the chairman will reschedule said meeting for the following Tuesday,

for September 13th at 3:00PM in the parish council chambers.

If you have any questions, you can contact Ron Keller, Senior Land Use Planner at 985-898-

2529.


